
Holiday of Hope 
In collaboration with community partners, Transformational Consulting is 

pleased to announce we will be hosting our third annual Holiday of Hope Event. Our 
mission is to provide each family with a special dinner and gifts to celebrate this holiday 
season.Through this mission and our work in the Oceanside Unified School District, we 
have found that many of our families would not be able to celebrate the holiday season 

without the support of community members and giving hearts all around.  

Last December, the Holiday of Hope event was a huge success in that we were able to 
provide gifts as well as $500 to the participating family selected by each school site for 

provisions in areas such as bills, transportation and housing. 

Transformational Consulting cannot continue with this event in support our scholars 
without donations from individuals like you. Any donation will help us to accomplish our 

goal of providing the gift of hope to our most in need families. 

On behalf of the families in the Oceanside Unified School District, we thank you and wish 
you the warmest holiday wishes! 

          ​Ways to help! 
- Adopt a family ​(by adopting a family you will be taking on 
the honor of aiding in fulfilling the family’s holiday wishlist) 
-Monetary donation ​(all funds collected will be applied to the 
goal of raising $500 for each family to aid in provision such as 
housing, bills and transportation)  
 
 
 

 
Contact 
Paul Paopao 
TC Holiday Event Coordinator  
paul.paopao@oside.us   
(760)521-9581 

 
 
 


